
Student Exchange Program Application 

Status Update 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide an update on the status of my 

application for the Student Exchange Program. 

As of today, my application is currently under review. I appreciate your continued support 

throughout this process, and I am eager to hear about the outcome. 

If there are any additional documents or information needed from my side, please do not hesitate 

to let me know. 

Thank you for your attention to my application. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


